
June Updates 

"Your Trusted Animal Health Team" 

To really drive home the importance of logical deworming 
protocols we have revamped our in clinic fecal egg count 
pricing. We believe that fecal egg counts are an important part 
of a targeted deworming program and therefore we want to 
make it easier for you to utilize them. The price of our in-clinic 
fecal egg count has gone down and we have instituted an even 
further discounted bulk price when 5 or more samples are 
brought in from the same farm. In addition to this, for the 
months of June - August we are offering a promotional price on 
fecal egg counts for further savings.

Fecal Egg Counts

Equine Education Evening

 
 
For those who would like additional support in updating or 
reviewing their ProAction paperwork and SOPs, there is still the 
option to book a visit with Dr. Ryan that is partly funded by DFO. 
Additionally, for those who have their ProAction on-farm 
assessment within the next 6 months, you are reminded to call to 
book your risk assessment (RAMP) visit with one of our 
veterinarians. Lastly, if you intend to use Dr. Ryan as your 
ProAction advisor please make sure you fill out the change of 
advisor form, listing Dr. Ryan with the ProAction number "PA065" 
and send that to DFO. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns about the program 
or scheduling visits do not hesitate to give the office a call. 

We would like to thank everyone who came out to our latest equine education evening to learn all 
about deworming. Another thank you to Zoetis who was our sponsor for this event. Keep an eye on 

our website for a summary of what was discussed. 
 

We enjoy holding events like this for our clients and plan on having more in the future. These events 
are for you, our clients, so if you have any comments or suggestions we would like to hear from you. 

Please contact the office through our email: info@centralontariovet.com. 

ProAction Reminders

Info@centralontariovet.com 705-722-3232 

Thank you to all of our dairy producers who attended one of our two ProAction meetings with Dr. 
Christie Ryan. It was a great turn out and we hope our producers are now well-informed enough to 
navigate the upcoming ProAction Biosecurity program.
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